McKenzie Special School District
Annual Parent Notice
Right to Request Teacher Qualifications

The No Child Left Behind Act of 2001 required school districts to notify parents of students in
Title | schools that they may request information about the qualification of teachers and
paraprofessionals who instruct their child. Please direct questions regarding qualifications to
Amanda Batts, McKenzie Elementary School Principal, Phone 731-352-5272.



